UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
WASHINGTON 25, D, C, 18 lay, 1948

Dear Doctor Stenzel:

Several days ago, I sent you unannounced the mold and impression of a crab,
from the bauxite area near Little Rock, ®rkansas. The bauxite report is now,
at long last, about to be written and I am sure the men writing it will greatly
appreciation any information you can give them on the crab.

I hope that all the Stenzels have an interesting summer ahead. The girls
mst be young ladies now. Please remember me to them and to Mrs. Stenzel. 1
would very much like to see them again.

Sincerely yours,






